
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 We are now at the end of the spring term and what a busy term it has been!  In the last month, we have 
taken part in a huge number of events.  These have included World Book Day, Comic Relief, Science Week, 
Sign Language Awareness Week, World Down Syndrome Day, the Thurrock Performance Poetry competition, 
STEM Workshops, Chance to Dance and the Panathlon Football Challenge.  To see more information 
regarding these events please visit the news page on our website. 
   
https://warrenprimary.ovw7.juniperwebsites.co.uk/news/?pid=61&nid=2 
 
Thurrock Performance Poetry Competition  
Warren Primary School took part in the Thurrock Performance Poetry competition heats on Thursday 14th 
March. All the children showed great commitment; attending regular rehearsals, giving up many lunch times 
in preparation for the event. We are incredibly proud of everyone who participated; they were a credit to our 
school. We were the only school to include signing (BSL) in some of the performances. Children from Year 3, 
4, 5 & 6 participated and we won our heat in 2 categories: the Yr5/6 small group and the Yr5/6 large group. 
Those groups then went on to perform in the final on the 21st March where Warren won in the large group 
category.   
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Sign Language Awareness Week 
 
We celebrated Sign Language Awareness week which is obviously 
close to our hearts.  We hope the children enjoyed learning some 
more British Sign Language and participating in sign language 
activities in class. 
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Class Pages 
Class pages on our website have photographs from class sessions during the spring term.  These 
continue to be updated.   
 
https://warrenprimary.ovw7.juniperwebsites.co.uk/page/?title=Class+Pages+2023%2D2024&pid=155 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Uniform  
Please look out for a Parentmail message regarding our new uniform supplier and changes to P.E. kit 
from September 2024. 
 
Thank you for all of your support over the last term and a huge thank you to our staff team for their 
hard work. We hope that everyone has a good two weeks, including all the staff and children who will be 
at Warren Weavers. We look forward to welcoming you back in the summer term. 
 

Please remember that children return to school on Monday 15th April. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Shout out and celebrate! 
 
If your child has a recent achievement or event that you would like 
us to share in our newsletter then please email the office 
admin.wps@osborne.coop with a photograph and a short 
explanation. We are always pleased to know and share those things 
that happen outside of school with our school family. 
 

Emma-Mae and Elizabeth took part in Thurrock Scout and Guide 
Gang Show at the Thameside Theatre during National BSL week. 
They were asked to sign the final two songs of the show; 'Together 
and Goodnight Thurrock' and they were absolutely amazing. 
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Dates for your diaries: 
 
Thursday 28th March 2024   Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 15th April 2024    First Day of Term 
Monday 6th May 2024    Bank Holiday 
Friday 24th May 2024    Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 3rd June 2024    First Day of Term 
Friday 19th July 2024    Last Day of Term 
 
 


